
From:   Scott Hodgson   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   October 16, 2008

Subject:   Request for Info - File #0379-EX-PL-2008
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Mr. Young,

We are in contact with Mr. Gallant and Ms. Mai from the FAA office in Ft. Worth.  This frequency is the
same frequency band associated with File 0278-EX-PL-2008, the difference is relative to location.  We
have provided their office with additional information and they have indicated that we should have the
results of their review by the end of this week (17 Oct 08).    

If we receive their feedback late this week, I'll post it to this website early next week.  If there is a delay, I'll
also post a status early next week.

Thanks
Ragon


